
 

 

 

Happy New Year to all our Sky Sisters! 

  

 

 

Start the New Year right by joining your sister ENE 99s at our first 
Chapter meeting of 2022 on January 8 at 10:00 a.m. Due to Covid and 
weather considerations, the meeting will be held via Zoom. The Agenda 
and Zoom link will be sent next week. Hope to see you there! 

  



✈ ✈ ✈  

 

 

Despite the demands of a newborn, Jessie Zuberek delivered cookies on 
behalf of the ENE 99s to the controllers at Beverly Airport. 
 

 

 

✈ ✈ ✈  

  

Happy Birthday to Billie Downing, who turned 90 on December 29! 



 
 


